

September 1, 1988

Carl W. Dabelstein 8209 West 78th Street Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

Thank you for your reception report of August 23, 1988. I am happy to confirm your reception of KRIT-FM Clarion/Ft. Dodge, Iowa. It's always interesting to see where our signal is being received. And rare to receive reports of FM reception.

KRIT operates at 96.9 MHz, 100,000 watts ERP from a tower 15 miles north-east of Ft. Dodge.

In addition to this confirmation, I'm sending you a few KRIT "goodies" to impress your friends and add to your collection.

Thank you again for your letter. If you have any questions, or if I can help you in any other way, please don't hesitate to call or write.

Sincerely,

Scott Jeffrey Chief Engineer

KRIT-FM